



Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Agenda for Sunday - 10May2020 

NOTE:  We are rescheduling our PCRC Rally for this Fall. 

The Meeting for Sunday 10May2020 will be held at 1 pm at The Shed - Merit Construction located at 
5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington MN - (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob Road).  Our meetings are 
held in the building just west of the Merit Building, the JTN Communications Bldg. Go around to the west 
side (Pilot Knob Rd side).   

Because the Minnesota Stay at Home Directive goes until Monday May 18th we will have seating at the 
Shed so we all can be at least 6 ft apart. 

Gary Thomforde - Director - Will call the meeting to order. 
 
Membership - Chuck Barsness -You can go online to join or renew your membership.  See below! 
  
Doug Bruns - Treasurer.  Your $25 - 2020 dues can be paid any time now!  You can go online to join or 
renew your membership at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal to pay your dues.  Or, you can make a 
check out to Pioneer Chapter Riders Club and send your dues check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 
19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN 55024.  

Updates: 

We have decided to reschedule our 21st Annual PCRC Rally planned for July 8th-12th until some time 
this Fall.  Let us know what dates would work best for you.  We still would plan on basing The Rally at the 
Country Lodge Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939.  Again, let us know what dates would work 
best for you.  We will decide when to hold our Rally at the June meeting.  

As of now we are still planning on going to Sturgis which is the 80th Annual Rally.  We have reserved 4 
rooms with 2 beds each at Recreational Springs Resort - 11201 US Hwy 14A - Lead SD 57754 - 605-584-
1228 arriving Saturday August 8th and departing Friday morning August 14th.  We currently have 7 peo-
ple committed to go and have 1 opening.  Our plans are to meet at Tim Breidenbach’s home in Redwood 
Falls Friday Aug 7th at 9 AM and head to Pierre SD staying at the Super 8 - 605-224-1617 - 4 rooms have 
been reserved.  Leaving Pierre Sat Aug 8th and heading to our base location at Recreational Springs Re-
sort.  We plan to depart our base location for home Friday morning Aug 14th.  John Strandell has volun-
teered to host a get-together at his Cabin off Nemo Road again this year.  I’m looking forward to another 
great year at Sturgis. 

We now have 15 Super Xs at the Shed - 6 to be work on.  If you are in need of something let us know. 

Next Meeting - The next meeting will be held June14th 2020.  It will be held at 1 pm at The Shed - Merit 
Construction located at 5441 - 212th Street West in Farmington MN - (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob 
Road). Our meetings are held in the building just west of the Merit Building, the JTN Communications 
Bldg. Go around to the west side (Pilot Knob Rd side). 
  
Chuck Barsness - PCRC Secretary - 612-865-1758 - x_twin@hotmail.com

http://ehridersclub.com
mailto:x_twin@hotmail.com

